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Royal Victoria College, 
May 8,1922

Dr. A. S. Lamb,
McSi11 University,

Wà

Dear Dr. Lamb :

I heard last week that the Protestant 
Board of School Commissioners had received a cable 
request from Miss MeCallurn to be released from her 
contract with them in order to accept an appointment at McGill.
, As I had not heard of an appointment
having been offered to Miss McCallum at our last 
meeting other alternatives 
very much puzzled. were recommended, I was

I was told that you were out of town 
otherwise I would have communicated with you at once.

Yours sincerely,

(Sgd) Ethel Hurlbatt
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